
      May 9, 2013 
 
 
 
 
 
Dr. Robert Cherry, Radiation Safety Staff Officer 
U.S. Army Installation Management Command 
ATTN:  IMSO/301   
Building 2261 
2405 Gun Shed Road 
JBSA Fort Sam Houston, TX  78234-1223 
 
SUBJECT: MEETING WITH U.S. ARMY INSTALLATION MANAGEMENT COMMAND 

(IMCOM) STAFF TO DISCUSS LICENSING OF DEPLETED URANIUM AT 
ARMY INSTALLATIONS IN HAWAII (Docket 040-09083) 

 
Dear Dr. Cherry: 
 
On November 6, 2008, the U.S. Army Installation Management Command (IMCOM or the Army) 
submitted a license application to the U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC) requesting a 
source material license to allow possession of depleted uranium from the M101 Davy Crockett 
spotting round on the Army’s Hawaiian installations (Agency Document Access and 
Management System (ADAMS) Accession Number ML090070095).  On June 28, 2012, the 
NRC staff provided the IMCOM staff with a draft license containing license conditions that the 
NRC staff determined were necessary to ensure that NRC regulations and requirements would 
be met at the Army’s Hawaiian installations (ML12179A321).  On September 10, 2012, the 
Army staff provided comments on the draft license (ML12265A173) and on December 12, 2012, 
the Army and NRC staffs met to discuss the draft license.  A summary for this meeting can be 
found at ML12354A165 and the Army’s comments on the meeting summary can be found at 
ML13046A176. 
 
The NRC staff has reviewed the documents cited above, and has developed draft resolutions to 
the conditions contained in the draft license (see Enclosure).  We request a meeting with the 
Army on May 30, 2013, from 2:30 p.m. until 5:30 p.m. at NRC Headquarters in Rockville, 
Maryland to discuss these draft resolutions.  As with the previous meetings between NRC and 
Army staffs, this meeting will be open to observation by the public and, at the conclusion of our 
technical discussion, time permitting, the NRC will provide an opportunity for interested 
individuals to ask NRC staff questions.  NRC will provide a call in number for Army staff to 
participate in the meeting and for interested individuals to observe the meeting and ask NRC 
staff questions.  
 
In accordance with 10 CFR 2.390 of the NRC “Rules of Practice for Domestic Licensing 
Proceedings and Issuance of Orders,” a copy of this letter will be available electronically for 
public inspection in the NRC Public Document Room or from the Publicly Available Records 
component of NRC’s ADAMS system.  ADAMS is accessible from the NRC website at 
http://www.nrc.gov/reading-rm/adams.html. 
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Please contact me at 301-415-6749, or at Dominick.Orlando@nrc.gov to discuss this meeting. 
 
       Sincerely, 
 
 
      /RA/ 
 
      Dominick A. Orlando, Senior Project Manager 
      Special Projects Branch 
      Decommissioning and Uranium Recovery  
        Licensing Directorate 
      Division of Waste Management  
        and Environmental Protection 
      Office of Federal and State Materials 
        and Environmental Management Programs 
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